
 

 

Interfaith Christmas Party invitation at Melbourne, Australia Family Church 
 
Anne Bellavance 
November 4, 2017 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear WFWP Members & Friends, 

It's been a wonderful year of WFWP activities, but we couldn't have done 

it without you, our loyal members and friends.  

 

Come celebrate a Merry Christmas with family and community. We have 

teamed up with UPF, local communities and the Melbourne Family 

Church (FFWPU) for an Interfaith Christmas Party. 

   

Free event  ~  Children welcome   

Pot luck lunch (please bring a plate) Christmas message, carols, 

music, international food, friendship and good cheer! 



 

 

 

 

When: Sunday Dec. 17th  

             11:30 - 3pm 

Where: Melbourne Family Church          

42-46 Bartley Rd., Belgrave Heights                                      Register here  

  

 

  

 

 

 

www,facebook,com/wfwp.oceania/  
 

 

 

 

twitter,com/WFWPI  
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